
Annual SMC Bike and Ped Count

Julia Malmo-Laycock



Overview

San Mateo County is participating in the National Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Documentation Project from September 10th – 15th, 2019. 

This nationwide effort follows a standardized protocol. The resulting 
data can be used:

• By planners

• By decision-makers 

• To guide investment decisions around sustainable transportation 

http://bikepeddocumentation.org/


Overview

• Volunteers count at various locations throughout San Mateo County 
during specific time periods.

• Count sites the same as last year for the sake of consistency. 

• Same count method is used for all intersections



Count Locations

Count locations 
in purple were counted 
in 2016 and 2017. 

Count locations 
in yellow were new 
locations in 2017. 

Counts in green 
are 2016 only.







For more information visit smcsustainability.org/livable-
communities/active-transportation/

Please direct all questions to bikepedcountsmc@gmail.com
OR call (650) 363-4682.


